
The following is my testimony opposed to HB 2927 public hearing 
3/14/17 
 
Chair Williamson and Members: 
 
I am opposed to HB 2927 because I believe, as did the drafters of our 
Electoral College,  that smaller state populations, like Oregon, are 
disadvantaged and have less voter influence than the larger states 
without the Electoral College System.   Therefore, I am opposed to a 
popular vote. 
 
Thank you for this opportunity to testify. 
 
Helen Scott 
346 Bickford Dr. 
Grants Pass, OR 97527  
 


